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To the Health and Human Services Committee;
I am part of the Coalition for Healthcare Workers Against Medical Mandates and I 
would like to request that we allow this to pass for our safety and for future 
generations.
I was forced out of my job because I refused the vaccine. I enjoyed my job and it 
makes no sense to keep healthy and capable workers out of the workforce. I am 
finding that looking for a job is not as easy as I thought it would be for various 
reasons. It is very easy to be discouraged but I know the Lord has another plan for me.

There is overwhelming evidence of the harm that these vaccines are inflicting and yet 
we silence the people sounding the alarms and continue to force this injection. My 
hope and prayer is that the TRUTH would prevail through all of the lies. I hope that 
this committee would put the health of citizens as its first priority and not get caught 
up in the pressure to conform. Why are legitimate concerns being silenced? It is clear 
that we need to get to the bottom of this before continuing to do more harm. Please 
support the safety testing for five years and we will all have more information on 
which to base the decision on whether this injection is safe or not.
Thank you for all you do. 
Marsha Rainey


